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Brenwynne Grigg

From: jared cure 
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 10:57 PM
To: Economic Stabilization; Borough Assembly
Subject: Extreme Hardship Grant CBJ Proposal

I am writing in favor of the extreme hardship grant proposal. The hospitality industry has been hit particularly 
hard by the pandemic.   

We have had to deal with:  

 A complete loss of cruise ship passengers
 City and state mandated shutdowns
 Limited capacity when we can open
 Loss of employees due to no work
 Loss of product due to spoilage
 Extra costs to keep facilities clean and safe

The city closures have disproportionately harmed the hospitality industry and the city has an obligation to share 
in the financial burden of those decisions.  

Jared Cure 
The Narrows Bar 
The Viking Lounge 
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